
Queen Elizabeth High School 
Ysgol Uwchradd Y Frenhines Elisabeth

Thank you for your continued support. As you are already aware school is closed for the 
remainder of the term.  

This is not the end of term that anyone had hoped for. Work has been uploaded on 
Google classrooms where possible, although some staff may not have had resources at 
their disposal at home staff under their best endeavours have provided work and we are 
grateful for their efforts.   

Today would have been our whole school wellbeing day and we had a host of activities 
planned for our pupils; both staff and students were looking forward to the day. These 
resources will now be posted onto Google classroom for our students to complete as 
part of their online learning.  

Please see attached letters from the Director of Education that has announced changes 
to the return of pupils to school at the start of the term in January 2022. In summary 
schools will have two planning days at the start of the term: Tuesday 4th January and 
Wednesday 5th January. Schools have also been asked to look at staggered return. 
Please see below our plans for the start of term.  

• Tuesday 4th January 2022 – School closed to all pupils  
• Wednesday 5th January 2022 – School closed to all pupils  
• Thursday 6th January 2022  

o Years 10, 11, 12 & 13 return to school face to face lessons 
o Years 7, 8 & 9 – online learning at home  

• Friday 7th January 2022  
o Years 10, 11, 12 & 13 return to school face to face lessons 
o Years 7, 8 & 9 – online learning at home  

• Monday 10th January 2022 – all year groups in school  

There will be a further update on Monday 20th December.  

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation 
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